
Exam Rules 

4 December, 2020 

 

The exam will be done on Moodle (on this page) and on 

Webmeetings Garr  

1. You should login to Webmeetings Garr ONLY in your 

time slot (for example, 8-9). DON’T try to login before or 

after, you will NOT be accepted and will need to take the 

next exam (prossimo appello).   

2. You will need a working web cam and a working 

microphone for the exam.   

3. The microphone can’t be muted and the camera can’t be 

turned off.   

4. Talking, chatting, browsing the web is NOT allowed 

during the exam. Any  violation automatic expulsion 

from the exam and reported to University  committee.   

5. Please, familiarize yourself with 

https://webmeetings.garr.it at least a day  before the 

exam and install the software.   

  



6. Prof. Baldoni and I will be watching you the whole time. 

Any form of  cheating will not be tolerated and will 

result in automatic suspension from the exam.   

7. The exam on Moodle is a multiple choice test. It will last 

exactly 30 minutes  and will have 60 grammar questions. 

  

8. The exam results will be published on Moodle in January. 

The grades (voti) will need to be declined within 2 days 

of the publication on Moodle, after which they will be 

accepted automatically. Please, only email me if you 

DON’T accept your grade.   

10. You will need show your Carta di Identità or Student ID 

on the webcam to be allowed to take the exam. You are 

allowed to start the test only after showing your ID.  

Examination Protocol 

You understand that by taking part in this exam on June 8 

you accept this exam protocol. You understand that the 

student honor code expressly forbids you from providing 

information to another student or from taking information 

from another student and that any violation of this honor 

code means automatic expulsion from the exam.  

 


